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May 25,2006 

Mr. Emile Stieffel 
Aurora Country Club Catering 
5244 General Meyer Avenue 
IVew Orleans, LA 701 3 1 

Dear Chef Emile, 

We cannot thank you enough for your incredible support of our 2006 Chase 
Zoo-TO-DO! Your support as a Featured Restaurant at the event is greatly 
appreciated now more than ever before. 

The overwhelming support of our sponsors, vendors and the community at 
large for Chase Zoo-TO-DO this year was very heartwarming and demonstrates the 
amazing spirit of New Orleanians. Our Zoo-TO-DO event this year raised over 

eding all expectations, for Zoo recovery efforts and the care of our 

We are extremely grateful to you for your donation and involvement in 
our 2006 event possible for the New Orleans community. We hope 

sure of working with you again on the 2007 Chase Zoo-TO-DO on 

FD Y 'ette Roussel 
Director, Zoo-TO-DO Events 

Please join us as we re-open Audubon Aquarium of the Americas 
during Memorial Day weekend. 

Don't forget to mark your calendar for our 2007 Chase Zoo-TO-DO 
on Friday, May 4. We hope to see you there. 
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